
The Embassy of the Republic of Rwanda is pleased to inform that

the Consular Department will be offering Mobile Biometrics

Services to passport applicants of the state of Nebraska and

surrounding areas.

Biometrics services will be carried out in Lincoln, Nebraska on

Friday, February 18th, 2022  9:00AM -  4:30PM CST.

The Embassy takes this opportunity to encourage applicants of

the state of Nebraska, surrounding areas, and anyone planning to

be in the area on the aforementioned date, who applied via

Irembo.gov.rw and have been approved by the Directorate

General of Immigration and Emigration, to pre-register here in

order to submit their biometrics information. More details and

guidelines to be communicated to those registered, and more

information to follow soon regarding other cities.  

END

T H E  E M B A S S Y  O F  T H E  R E P U B L I C  O F  R W A N D A

W A S H I N G T O N  D . C .

https://forms.gle/ny5N58hd9FHBZDuH8
https://forms.gle/ny5N58hd9FHBZDuH8

